
  
 

 

 

 

 

May 9, 2024 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Lake Worth Beach Community Redevelopment Agency 

affordable housing project in Fiscal Year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is Lake Worth Beach Community Redevelopment Agency, located at 1121 

Lucerne Avenue, Lake Worth Beach, FL 33460. The funding would be used to continue 

efforts to provide rental and home-ownership opportunities to households making under 

120% of Area Median Income. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it 

will help reduce homelessness. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Lois Frankel 

   Member of Congress 

 


